
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Julia Foster' <JuliaFoster@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 4/25/2013 1:59:36 PM
Subject: RE: PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL

Sure

From: Julia Foster [mailto:JuliaFoster@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2013 1:57 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL

Tony,
Would you mind sending me a contract between us and the COG/AAA?
Also any existing policies/procedures?

Thank you!

Julia Foster
Counsel
Office of Lieutenant Governor Glenn McConnell
State of South Carolina
Post Office Box 142 | Columbia, SC 29202
O: 803.734.5292
E: juliafoster@scstatehouse.gov

PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
This communication (including any attachments) is being sent by or on behalf of a lawyer and may contain confidential or legally privileged
information. The sender does not intend to waive any privilege, including the attorney-client privilege, that may attach to this communication. If you 
are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to intercept, read, print, retain, copy, forward or disseminate this communication. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this communication and all copies. Documents of legal
counsel that would violate the attorney-client relationship are protected from disclosure pursuant to FOIA exception (S.C. Code § 30-4-40(A)(7)).
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